	Our Ref: 77266


	18th September 2018


	The Highways Department
London Borough of Camden Council

4th Floor

5 Pancras Square

C/O Town Hall

Judd Street 

London 

WC1H 9JE



Dear Sir/Madam,
Proposed EE (UK) Ltd & Hutchinson 3G UK Limited Telecommunications Installation.

	Cell Ref:

	77266

	Site: 

	St Pancras SW

Pancras Road

Kings Cross

London

N1C 4BU


	Proposal:  
	Proposed telecommunications installation. Proposed 11.00m High Alpha8 Monopole on new D9-4 root foundation and associated works.



I write to formally advise you that, on behalf of EE & Hutchinson 3G UK Limited (UK) Ltd, I am submitting an application for prior approval for the siting and design of the above named mentioned development to London Borough of Camden Council. The proposal consists of the development as described above and shown on the enclosed developers notice.
Attached is the developers notice advising you that you have 14 days from the serving of this notice to comment to the planning section of London Borough of Camden Council if you so wish.  Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to call me on 0113 2583565
Yours faithfully,
Damian Hosker
BA (Hons), MA, MRTPI

Planning Consultant

07771527070
